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St. Mary’s County Library Announces New Website and Logo 
See the new website at www.stmalib.org 

 
December 13, 2017 – Leonardtown, Md. – The St. Mary’s County Library is excited to announce a new 
website and updated logo. The new website will be available via a link on the current website for a few 
weeks before officially going live. Customers are encouraged to use the new site to find their favorite 
links and features while exploring all the new content.  
 
The new website and logo update were made possible through an innovation grant from the Maryland 
State Library through the Southern Maryland Regional Library Association. A combination of in-house 
expertise and DC Web Designers created a website with streamlined searching and more intuitive 
navigation. With slightly updated colors and all-new design, the new site will provide a beautiful and 
comprehensive user experience for our customers.  
 
"We are excited about our new website launch and the robust information it provides for customers” 
said Sara Stephenson, Virtual Services Coordinator. "We believe that this new site will allow our 
customers to have a very informative experience. The easier navigation will hopefully help everyone 
find new services and collections.”  
 
The new website is responsive and will be easily viewed on mobile devices and tablets. This feature will 
help customers more easily access all the library has to offer no matter where they are.  
 
St Mary’s County Library Director, Michael Blackwell, said “Our new website will make finding 
resources even easier for customers who mainly access library services online. The update will offer 
more direct access to collections and services, enhancing our mission of promoting reading and 
inspiring learning.” 
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